M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
February 5, 2019
RE:
Revised BG-1 for Paving 2019
BG#19-141

Attached is the revised BG-1 for the above project.  This project is being revised to change the scope of the project.  Once design was underway, it was determined there were several additional campuses in need of some sealcoat and overlay – the overall scope was adjusted to stay within the approved construction cost estimate indicated on the initial BG-1.  The additional schools include Boone County High, Conner High, Conner Middle and Goodridge Elementary.

I recommend the board approve the revised BG-1, as presented.
